KSA Parks Committee
March 2014 Meeting Summary

The following is a summary of the February 2014 KSA Parks Committee meeting proceedings
based on notes taken by the KSA Parks Committee chairman. This summary is intended to help
keep the community associations, and thus KSA residents better informed of KSA activities.

THESE ARE NOT OFFICIAL MEETING MINUTES.

The KSA Parks Committee met in the South Woodland Hills Community Room on Thursday, March 6,
2014.

A group of Kingwood High School students from the Cultural Action Class made a presentation seeking
permission to hold a fund raising run in East End Park on Saturday morning, April 19 to raise money for
Living Water International. They anticipate 100 participants. Although we did not have a quorum, the
Committee agreed to allow the fund raiser.

Kingwood/Forest Cove Baseball is regarding field 6 in Deer Ridge Park, raising the elevation.
New digital timers for the lights on the Kingwood Drive entry walls were installed to replace the old timers.

The painting of picnic tables and benches in East End Park to removed graffiti has begun. The switch
back was repaired along with two benches.

At River Grove Park, the concrete pads for the new disc golf goals were installed, and the fairways have
been cleared. The next phase of the project is installation of the baskets. The Tornado playground unit
has been installed.

The Committee discussed the need to develop standards for donated benches and the associated
plagues. Also discussed was Deer Ridge Park water usage, and the differences in the cost of well water
compared to us of City water for irrigation. At the present time, well water is less costly. However, the
Committer needs to keep track of the costs as both subsidence district costs (well water) and City water
costs continue to change.
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Richard P. McGucken, Chairman
KSA Parks Committee



